KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888 Soldotna, Alaska Fax (907) 262-9645

October 1, 2007

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH:

Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Resignations - Item 10a (5)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

Linda S. Watters

Kindergarten

Montessori Charter,

effective at the end of the

2007-08 school year

Henry C. Anderson

Grade 2

Nikiski North Star

Elementary, effective at

the end of the 2007-08

school year

Krista E.H. Slemmons

Science

Ninilchik School, effective

October 19, 2007

Dr. Donna Peterson, Superintendent, KPBSD Board of Education 148 N. Binkley Soldotna, AK 99669

Dear Dr. Peterson and Board Members,

Please accept my resignation at the end of the 2007-2008 school year. I will be retiring from teaching in the state of Alaska.

Sincerely,

Linda S. Watters

All sep



Nikiski North Star Elementary

P O Box 8629 Nikiski. Alaska 99635 www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us

Lori Manion, Principal Kellie Kelso, Head Secretary Phone: (907) 776-5575 Fax: (907) 776-8423

September 12, 2007

Dear KPBSD School Board,

I have been working for this District since the fall of 1988 and it is now time for me to announce my retirement, effective at the end of the 2007 – 2008 school year. Please accept this as my formal letter of resignation.

It is my intention to use section 320 of our negotiated agreement to "exchange 4 personal leave days for a contract extention for a site level approved project." Please send me some details about how this is to be put into effect. I would also like to know if my final paychecks will continue through the summer or will there be a lump sum check at the end of June.

I have enjoyed working with the many professionals through KPBSD and especially the staff at Nikiski North Star Elementary School. I know I have grown as a professional educator due to their help.

Sincerely,

Henry C. Anderson
Henry C. Anderson

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District ATTN: Tim Peterson, Human Resources 148 North Binkley Soldotna, Alaska 99669

September 13, 2007

Dear Kenai Peninsula Borough School Board:

I regret to inform you that I will be leaving the Kenai Peninsula and relocating to Hilo, Hawai'i as my husband has accepted a job offer. This letter is to serve as my official resignation as a high school teacher at Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, Ninilchik Schools. Although I regret leaving the area and this school district, my last day of employment will be October 19, 2007.

I would like to thank the administration at the Kenai Peninsula Borough for giving me the excellent opportunity to both learn and teach in such an environment. I would also like to thank the administration and teachers at Ninilchik Schools for all their support and help throughout the last few years.

Best regards,

Krista EH Slemmons

1254P 107